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Letter to the Editor

Dear Ms. Simpson:

I am a fairly new member of ARNA (January 2002). I have found all of
the information in the magazine, core curriculum, and the newsletters
extremely helpful with my job. However, in the last issue of RN News,
there is a list of suggested readings. I was wondering how to obtain copies
of the articles mentioned in this section from Images, especially “Just
What do Those Radiology Nurses do all Day, Anyway?” Images 19(3), 4-
5. Is the book Fog: A Collection of Backscatter available in any
bookstore? Maybe a suggestion for the articles would be to reprint them
in an upcoming issue of Images if possible. Thank you for your help in
this matter and for your wonderful organization ARNA. [ have learned so
much.

Phyllis Stephens, BSN, RN
Jarrettsville, MD
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Editor's Response: Images is indexed in the Cinahl
Information Systems database. Articles can be ordered with
the CINAHLexpress® document delivery service. Most
articles cost $12 each and are delivered by mail or fax. You
may contact CINAHL at (800) 959-7167, (818) 545-3439 or
fax (818) 545-1832.

Fog: A Collection of Backscatter should be available at most
bookstores. You may also purchase the book online through
such sites as www.amazon.com or www.booksamillion.com

Sue Simpson, RN
Editor

(President, continued from page 1)

shared. I realize the paucity of radiology nursing research and hope
that some radiology nurses will be inspired to help fill in this gap in
the near future. We also need to explore ethics in radiology in our
literature. Radiology nurse mentors of all types are needed. In the
category of continued education [ would encourage attendance at the
annual educational meeting March 28 — April 1, 2003, in Salt Lake
City, UT. The proposed program offers a variety of new and
different sessions, including a writer’s workshop. Future authors for
Images please take special note of the writer’s workshop and
opportunity to meet with an expert in writing for publication.
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Eve Slater, MD, Assistant Secretary of the Department of Health and Human
Services (center) who outlined the Healthy People 2010 Initiative and current
administration’s concerns at this summit listens to some nursing perspectives from
Patricia Lewis, MSN, RN, FNP, CNN, President-Elect, Society for Vascular
Nursing; Marge Lovell, RN, CCRC, CVN, President, Society for Vascular
Nursing; Kathleen Gross, MSN, RN,BC, CRN; and Leslic Woodward, BSN, RN.

In all of our work to expand our knowledge and advance
our competencies it is important not to forget the other
side of the definition of a professional as defined in
Lester. This may be the side of us the patient
remembers most. Today, my patient gave me a big,
unexpected hug just before she left the radiology
recovery area. She said we didn’t know how scared she
really was before the procedure. She said I was a
“wonderful nurse.” It made all my work that day and
my work behind the scenes on other days seem well
worth it! I left with a smile.
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Kathleen Gross, MSN, RN,BC, CRN, ARNA President, addressed
the participants at the Peripheral Vascular Disease Summit, August
2-4,2002, in Leesburg, VA. Leslie Woodward, BSN, RN, looks on
before speaking about ARNA members’ participation in Legs for
Life Programs. Participants of this Summit discussed ideas related
to collaboration for screening programs and efficacy of screening
and public education programs for peripheral vascular disease.




